
Finance and Resources OSC Action Points - March 

Date of 
meeting 

Action point Responsible 
officer 

Date action 
completed 

Response 

05/03/24 Item 8: Q3 Performance Report – 

Corporate and Commercial 

B Hosier to liaise with service 

provider to find out whether the 

electric vehicle charging points 

(EVCP) had been assessed for 

accessibility.  

B Hosier  19 March 2024 I have contacted both Osprey and Connected Kerb and they 
have provided the following responses: 
 
Osprey 
 
Osprey’s sites are designed to be highly compliant with the 
PAS 18:99 standard for accessible electric charging. In 
short, we have designed every Dacorum Borough Council 
site to accommodate the needs of those with specific 
access requirements. 
 
Connected Kerb 
 
Connected Kerb have worked closely with Charge Point UK 
in the production of PAS 1899: 2022 Electric Vehicles 
Accessible Charging standards and welcome the process of 
ensuring EVCP is available to all.  We are currently working 
with BSI on having our units formally assessed for 
compliance. 

05/03/24 Item 8: Q3 Performance Report – 

Corporate and Commercial 

Cllr Weston asked N Howcutt to 

provide figures for any debts 

written off and the reasons.  

N Howcutt Ongoing   

05/03/24 Item 10: People Service Update 

Cllr Hannell asked for the number 
(or percentage) of staff on full sick 
pay and half sick pay.  
 

M Rawdon 08/03/2024 As of 8th March 2024 we have 12 staff currently on half pay 
and 1 on zero pay that are off due to sickness. 

 



Finance and Resources OSC Action Points - February 

07/02/24 
 

Item 10: Climate and Ecological 

Emergency Programme Update 

Cllr A Williams queried if the 

Electric Vehicle Operators felt the 

usage was where they expected it 

to be.  

 

Cllr England / 
B Hosier 

19 March 2024 I have requested this information from Osprey and they 
have confirmed that the site usage is where they would 
expect it to be at this stage. There was special mention for 
The Forge car park, where usage is ahead of where Osprey 
would have expected it. 

 


